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During the first week after half term Key Stage 1 children will be having a health and fitness week.  Children will learn about healthy and unhealthy food groups and hygiene.  The afternoons will be spent doing a variety of sporting activities.

YOUR CHILD CAN THEREFORE WEAR THEIR P.E. KITS FOR THE ENTIRE FIRST WEEK BACK AFTER THE HOLIDAYS.

1/2C
1/2LF
1/2D
